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I believe the Eklutna Dam is a valuable source of green energy, sustainable energy and common
sense energy.
To destroy one of the primary sources of drinking water seems fool hardy.
I have seen no hard evidence that  a “Kenai River salmon flow “ would be achieved.
Penalizing a large population for a small population seems poorly thought out.
Use the proposed mitigation programs and go from there.
 
Gary Saunders

. Gary Saunders
Senior Sales Manager, Anchorage
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